
On September 16, 2012 

you’re cordially invited to 
the dedication and placement 

of the Cross atop 
our new Church dome, 

following the Divine Liturgy. 
All are welcome to pray 

and witness this special event 
as we reach another milestone 

towards the completion of our new 
Saint Demetrios Church.
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